
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 2023 
 

Chillzone 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I just wanted to give you some advance warning that in the near future we will be introducing a new 
booking and payment system for Chillzone. 
 
Places will be booked and paid for in advance via ParentPay. I’m sure you will agree that this will 
streamline the booking process and will mean that parents can instantly book places without 
having to contact school.  
 
Parents will not be able to book into the club if there is an outstanding balance to be paid, so if you 
have an outstanding balance on your account please settle this so that when we swap to the new 
system you will not be prevented from booking a place. 
 
Please note, there will be a different arrangement for those who pay via any of the voucher or tax 
free childcare schemes. 
 
More details will follow in due course. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Adam Hossen 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


